REMEMBERING

Thomas Warden Plant
April 1, 1924 - November 1, 2010

OOL GO

Tribute from Stubberfield Funeral Home Ltd. Staff

Stubberfield Funeral Home Ltd. Staff send our condolences to family and friends. Our thoughts and
prayers are with you all.

Tribute from Lawrence and Frances Haines

Relation: Friend of daughter, Diana

Diana and family:

So sorry to hear of Tom's passing. We enjoyed his company and remember the good times working
the claims on the Cariboo River, playing crib, and generally enjoying life. He will be missed.

It will be the little things that you will remember. The quiet moments, the smiles, the laughter. And
although it may seem hard right now, it will be the memories of these little things that help to push
away the pain and bring the smiles back again.

Praying for friends to comfort you, faith to uphold you, and loving memories to help you smile again.
Our condolences and deepest sympathy go out to you.

With Love,

X0

Frankie, Lawrie, Morgan, Sharon and Olivia Haines
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